
AGENDA 
TPB CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

Emmet Tydings, 2006 CAC Chair 
 

Thursday, October 12, 2006, 6:00 – 8:00 pm 
Council of Governments, Training Center (Main Floor) 

777 North Capitol Street, NE 
Washington, DC  20002 

 
 
6:00 – 6:05  Introductions and New Business 
 
6:05 – 6:10  Staff Update on Recent Public Involvement Activities 

Regular monthly update on public involvement activities. 
 

6:10 – 6:40  Briefing: What’s in the Plan for 2030?   
Staff will brief the CAC on analysis of this year’s update 
to the Constrained Long-Range Plan (CLRP), which is 
scheduled for TPB approval on October 18. This analysis 
includes information that in past years was not available 
in a citizen-friendly format prior to the CLRP’s approval. 
In part, the release of this information this year is a 
response to the CAC Recommendations for Improving 
Information and Analysis of the CLRP and the TIP, which 
was a document approved by the CAC in January of 
2006.  

 
6:40 – 7:00  Upcoming TPB Agenda 

Ron Kirby will brief the committee on other items on the 
TPB’s July agenda.  

 
7:00 – 7:30   Briefing and Discussion on the proposed  

Transportation/Land Use Connection (TLC) program   
The TPB is scheduled to approve a pilot program, which 
will be called the Transportation Land Use Connection 
(TLC) program, at its meeting on October 18. The TLC 
program will promote coordination between land use and 
transportation planning by providing a regional 
clearinghouse to document local and state experiences 
throughout the region, and offering technical assistance 
to localities through a consultant team.  Ron Kirby will 
brief the CAC on the proposed TLC program.  

 



Related to this program, CAC member Allen Muchnick 
has introduced a Draft Resolution Supporting Regional 
Incentive Programs to Help Achieve Land Use and 
Transportation Integration.  The draft resolution was 
mailed to CAC members. The committee will consider 
approval of this resolution.  

 
7:30 – 8:00 Discussion Regarding Development of CAC 

Recommendations on the Regional Mobility and 
Accessibility Study 
In recent months, committee members have expressed 
interest and raised concerns regarding the Regional 
Mobility and Accessibility Study. At the October 12 
meeting, committee members will discuss whether the 
CAC should develop formal recommendations to the TPB 
regarding next steps for the study and how such 
recommendations might be developed.  

 


